
For the month of November, 

Greenleaf will be collecting 

new and used winter clothing. 

For the Good Shepherd, we will 

be collecting clean and 

gently used  

 winter coats 

 snow pants /snow 

suits 

 hats, mittens, 

gloves , scarves 

 boots 

 

 

 

 

For The Children’s Aid Society of 

Hamilton,  we will be collecting  

 new winter coats 

 new snow pants/ snow suits 

 new pajamas 

The Children’s Aid Society 

can only accept new 

items. Please indicate if 

any donated items are 

new, or save tags and 

packaging to make that 

clear. 

 

Donations can be sent into your child’s 

classroom in November. Thank you for 

your donations! 


